
Year 4 Update 

Friday 6th June 2025  

REMINDER: Please make sure that your children are practising their times 
tables at home.  

 

RE 

o This week we have been learning about the life of St Paul and how he changed when he 
became a follower of Jesus.  

Pre-Teaching:  

o Next week, we will be beginning our new topic ‘building bridges’.  
 
English 

o This week children have been writing their own Haiku poems based on a nature walk we 
went on. They has to make sure their poem followed the 5-7-5 syllable pattern.    
 

o Pre-teaching:  
o  Next week, children will explore some non-chronological reports and start to plan their 

own.  

Maths:  

o This week, we have been learning to tell the time on an analogue clock. 

Pre-Teaching:  

o Next week, we will be learning to convert between digital and analogue time and 
solving time problems.  

Science 

o This week we started our new topic ‘Making connections’. This is a topic which involves 
lots of experiments for children to plan and do as a group. This week children have 
planned their first experiment on the flow of different liquids.  

Pre-Teaching: 

o Next week, children will carry out their experiment and record the results.  

Key Vocabulary 
RE English Maths Science 

 Good News 
New life  

Pentecost  
Holy Spirit  

 
  

Haiku 
Nature 

Syllables 
  

Analogue 
Minute 
Digital 
Hour 

Quarter past 
Quarter to 
Half past 
O’clock 

 
  

Variables 
Method  
Fair test 

Prediction 
Control 
Liquid 
Rate 

Results   

 



Homework:  

Rosary  
 

The Fifth Glorious Mystery   
Due: Tuesday 10th June  

Maths  Due: Tuesday 10th June      

Spelling  Words that end in -dge  
Due: Thursday 12th June      

 

Reminders  

- Year 4 Lisbon will have their next tennis session on Thursday 12th June. Please make sure 
they have their PE kits and trainers in school.   

- On Wednesday 11th June we will be celebrating a Cultural Diversity Day. Children are 
invited to wear national costumes or clothes with colours of a flag they identify with. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Aimie & Abbie 

 

 

 


